
Tellico Cruising Club 

September 2023 Newsletter 

tellicocruisingclub.com/ 

Commander  

George Maresca  

(973) 919-9009  

 

First Officer  

Bill Hall  

(318) 564-8412  

 

Second Officer  

Richard Pope 

818-512-8083  

 

Bursar  

Glen Hukins  

(973) 570-5147  

 

Scribe  

Jim Kavanagh  

(517) 277-5091  

 

Immediate Past  

Commander  

John Manczko  

(847) 997-5739  

 

 Member at Large  

Susan Weakley  

(601) 270-9420 

 

Communications Officer  

Jerry Campbell  

(865) 458-0861  

 

 

 

 

George Maresca

 

Ahoy All !!! 

Summer wet raft off season is coming to a close as the water 

cools down to a chilly 80 degrees. Wahhh!  But there is still 

lots of fun to be had on and off the water.   

With fall coming soon we can think about a cruise up river to 

see the colors.  And believe it or not it’s time to start 

thinking about our Christmas Party.  Richard Pope and Mary 

Smith have some details to share at Wednesday’s meeting. 

Still looking for a second officer for 2024.  So far everyone 

I’ve spoken to is not interested.  This is our club and we all 

need to pitch in and keep it as successful and enjoyable as it 

has always been.  Please seriously consider helping out the 

club that has provided so much fun for all of us. 

See you Wednesday night, 

George 

https://tellicocruisingclub.com/










ROMEOs  

Thursday September 21, 2023 11:30AM 

Monkey Town Brewing Company 

318 Angel Row, Loudon, TN 37774 

 





TCC Contact List 

  

George Maresca Commander   (973) 919-9009  geomike1960@gmail.com 
Bill Hall  First Officer   (318) 564-8412  hallwt@att.net 
Richard Pope Second Officer   (818) 512-8083   Rpopecpa@ymail.com 
Glen Hukins Bursar    (973-570-5147  glen.hukins@gmail.com 
Jerry Campbell Communication Officer  (865) 458-0861  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com 
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Glen & Jodi Seymore Ship’s Store  (423) 884-6978 
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Below are Ship's Store items available for purchase.  
Many can be custom embroidered.  

For full details, please contact Jody or Glen Seymore to order  
or to discuss embroidery pricing.  

Our home number is 423-884-6978 and Jody's cell number is 423-920-5886.  
We have some items in stock and can place custom orders at your request. Thank you. 

Jody and Glen 
Your Ship Store Managers 

Polo Shirts - ladies or mens $45.00  

Female Cover-Ups $13.00  

Sweatshirts - ladies or mens $55.00  

Jacket - ladies or mens $45.00  

TCC Burgees $25.00  

Tellico Lake Charts $5.00  

Fort Loudon Charts $5.00  

Watts Bar Charts $5.00  

Blue Hats $20.00  

White Hats $20.00  

Blue Visors $18.00  

White Visors $18.00  


